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Full Text

The Forum takes note with appreciation of the focus and work of UN-Habitat,
particularly regarding the ongoing study jointly initiated with the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights on indigenous peoples and
the right to adequate housing, and recommends that UN-Habitat submit a report
on the conclusions and recommendations of this study to the Forum at its fourth
session, and that it participate in the dialogue.

Comments

UN-Habitat has submitted a report, including conclusions and recommendations
of its study on indigenous peoples and the right to adequate housing. The findings
of this study will be presented to the Fourth Session of the Permanent Forum.

Area of Work
Economic and Social Development


